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Date:    July 27, 2015 
Time:  1:30 P.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Burglary     
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a burglary that occurred in the 500 block of 
Pratt Trail on Monday, July 27, 2015 at about 12:50 a.m. 
 
Photos of a male suspect are included with this media release.  The suspect is described as an 
older white male.  It is undisclosed what he took during the burglary.   
 
If anyone has information about the burglary or has information on the person shown in the 
photos, they are encouraged to contact Detective Paul Frey at (920) 236-5267.   
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago 
County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and you crime tip to 
274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web.  
You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
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